King's Oak Academy: Lower School Newsletter

Work Hard Be Kind

10 December 2021





Dear Families,

The penultimate week of Term 2 has been a very eventful one with lots of hard work from the children and lots of practising for their Christmas Nativities and Carol Concerts, which take place next week. I would like to

thank you all for your continued support whilst we have navigated our way through a tightening of restrictions.

Please note the first day of Term 3 will be Wednesday 5 January 2022.

I hope you and your family have a lovely Christmas and a very Happy New Year

Communications

From Term 3, we will be going paperless with all communications except for letters with reply slips. If you do not receive emails or text messages, please can you contact the office on 01179 927 129 so we can check we have your correct details on the system.

NSPCC Internet Safety Workshop

I will be holding an online and in-person Internet Safety Workshop on Thursday 16 December at 9am – 10am in the Lower Site hall. If you are interested in attending please email me directly on Nicola.Baker@CLF.uk or, if you would like to join via Teams, a link will be sent out on Wednesday evening ready for you to access the workshop.

Last Day of Term 2

The last day of Term 2 is Friday 17 December where the children will finish at 12.20pm and the gates will be open from 12.15pm. All children will have lunch onsite at 11.30am, so please bear with us when it is pick-up time as we may be a couple of minutes late getting the children out to you.

Christmas Nativity and Carol Concerts

Please see below for confirmed dates and times of the Christmas Nativities as well as what to expect, on the day.

Monday 13 December:

YR Nativity 9.30am

Y2 Nativity 2pm

Y3 Carol Concert 3.15pm - 4pm

Tuesday 14 December:

Y1 Nativity 9.30am

YR Nativity 2pm

Y4 Carol Concert 3.15pm - 4pm

Wednesday 15 December:

Y2 Nativity 9.30am

Y1 Nativity 2pm

Y5 Carol Concert 3.15pm – 4pm

Thursday 16 December:

Y6 Carol Concert 3.15pm - 4pm

Please arrive promptly for your child's service and enter via the main reception with your tickets ready to hand in. Once in the building, you will be asked to complete a Contact Trace slip, in the event of a positive Covid case, you will be contacted directly if you are a close contact.

Follow KOA on Social Media



Twitter:
@kingsoakacademy



Facebook: https://w.facebook.com/ kingsoakacademy/



Instagram:

@kingsoakacademy

